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DESERT TRAIL ELEMENTARY SCHOOL
Gadsden Independent School District

310 East Lisa Drive
Chaparral, New Mexico   88081
Phone (505) 824-6500
Fax (505) 824-3390
	Pat Martinez
	                                                    Sara Smith   

	    Principal
	                                                             Assistant Principal



Dear Parents,

Teacher: _______________
Student: ____________________
I.D. #: _________

The Parent Involvement Team hosted a community meeting on Tuesday, September 18, 2007 and fifty-four parents were in attendance for the meeting to discuss a Uniformly Dressed Policy.  Since the majority in attendance was in favor of the Uniformly Dressed Policy, it was decided that this letter would include a formal ballot so that all parents that have children attending Desert Trail Elementary School in grades Pre-school thru fifth grade would have an opportunity to vote. 
The Uniformly Dressed Policy shall be adopted at DTE where at least seventy-five percent of the parents vote and seventy percent of those votes approve a school uniformly dressed policy.  If you have more than one child enrolled in DTE, please fill out each voting ballot and return them to the school.  If approved by the DTE community and the school board, the Uniformly Dressed Policy at DTE will go into effect for the 2008-2009 academic calendar.  All ballots need to be returned to DTE not later than Monday, November 19, 2007.  Any ballots returned after this date will not be counted.


In favor of the Uniformly Dressed Policy.



Not in favor of the Uniformly Dressed Policy.

Parent Signature: _______________________________ Date: _______________________
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Vision Statement:  The Desert Trail Community will provide the students of Chaparral with the best education possible and the motivation to develop their potential.
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